
FMHS BOYS BASKETBALL BOOSTER CLUB MEETING 
October 4, 2018 

FMHS Multipurpose Room


The meeting was called to order at 6:00pm by Vice President Gala Langley.


Board members in attendance:  Rose Palacios, Jennifer Searcey, Cathy Cieri, Laurie 
Lacy, Laura Holt and Eric Littleton


Minutes from the August 30th booster club meeting were approved as posted on the 
website.


OFFICER REPORTS: 
Gala Langley, Vice President  
-Snap Raise fundraising program is currently underway and donations have started to 
come in.  

-A motion was made to approve $2000 to be donated to the East Carterete High 
School Basketball Team in Beaufort, North Carolina following their losses from a recent 
hurricane.  The motion was seconded and approved.  We will be extending the 
fundraising challenge to the other FMHS teams and organizations.  

-Meet the Jags Night will be on October 25th.  Plans are underway and we have met 
with the girls basketball board to coordinate the logistics.  


Laura Holt, Treasurer 
Financial statements were reviewed.  


COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
Laurie Lacy, Fundraising 
Player Shirts will be ordered next week.   

Jennifer Searcey, Philanthropy 
-KFMB event October 13th starting at 9:00 a.m.  All teams will be participating. 

-Scholarships for seniors have been finalized. 

-Santa Cops plans are underway.  More details to follow.  

-Players will be visiting the elementary schools throughout the season to read to the 
classroom and to greet the students in the mornings.  


Cathy Cieri, Spirit Wear 
Several orders were placed at the KickOff meetings and additional orders will be made 
as needed.  


Jennifer Evans, Membership 
Information regarding game day meals will be sent out next week.




NEW BUSINESS:   
UPCOMING DATES: 

October 18th - Garden Ridge Elementary: Players to greet the students in the morning.  
December 18th - Alumni Night 

February 1st - Senior Night

March 25th - End of Year Banquet


The meeting was adjourned at 6:40 pm


Submitted by Rose Palacios,

Booster Club Secretary


